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September 22, 2008

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
ATTN: Document Control Desk

Richard Correia, Director
Division of Security Policy

Washington, D.C. 20555-0001

Subject: Docket Nos. 50-361 and 50-362

San Onofre Nuclear Generating Station, Units 2 and 3

Reference: June 4, 2008 Roy Zimmerman (NRC) letter to R. M. Rosenblum (SCE)

Dear Sir or Madam:

Southern California Edison (SCE) is pleased to provide comments on the proposed
changes to the Design Basis Threat (DBT) described in Attachment 2 of the Reference
Letter. A summary of the potential impacts of the proposed DBT on San Onofre
Nuclear Generating Station (SONGS) is provided in Enclosure (1).

There are no regulatory commitments made by this letter or its enclosure.

Note that the enclosure to this letter contains Safeguards Information. This letter may
be decontrolled upon separation from its enclosures.

Sincerely,

Enclosure: As Stated (SGI)

Without Enclosure:

cc: E. E. Collins, NRC Regional Administrator, Region IV
N. Kalyanam, NRC Project Manager, San Onofre Units 2 and 3
G. G. Warnick, NRC Senior Resident Inspector, San Onofre Units 2 and 3
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